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ADDENDUM # 1 
 

To: ALL PROSPECTIVE FIRMS 
 
Re: INVITATION FOR BIDS: 21-061-FL, Litter Ordinance Violation Detection and Enforcement Camera 

System  
 
The Invitation for Bids, referenced above, is modified as follows: 

 
1. The document mentions “installation of cameras in areas within the city located near roadways and areas 

susceptible to littering.”  
a. Is there information available as to where these areas are? 

Answer: No information available at this time. 
 

b. Will you be offering any direction as to the specific areas to be covered? 
Answer: Yes. 
 

2. The document also mentions “The Contractor shall work with law enforcement in successfully issuing 
citations to the owners of vehicles from which litter is illegally discarded.”  

a. Has this policy been written, and fines been decide on?  
Answer: No 

b. Will this be the contractors responsibly to help draft this policy?  
Answer: Vendor and County will work together to draft the policy. 
 

3. Is it your intent to have the recording equipment be located in a government building or at the contractor’s 
facility?  
Answer: It will be at Contractor’s facility. 
 

4. Is the expectation that this system is automatically detecting littering via A.I. or other automatic methods? 
Answer: No. 
 

5. Is the expectation that an operator is watching and reviewing all footage recorded during motion-activated 
times? 
Answer: No. 
 
 
 



 
Please incorporate this change into the Invitation for Bid and acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your bid form.  

 

Sincerely,      

           
Franklin Lawson 
Director of Procurement 
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